
It’s Game Time!

All classified juniors will take the SAT on campus during the school day on 
Wednesday, March 19, 2025. No registration is required. The test will be 
given online. You will need your DCSD Chromebook to test.

March 19, 2025

Why Take the SAT?
Most colleges—including those that are test optional—still accept SAT 
test scores. Together with high school grades, the SAT can show your 
potential to succeed in college or career.

Learn more here!
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